
Reading work – Week beginning 1.6.20. 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGES TO SUBMISSION OF WORK. We will 

now set work from Monday to Friday and work is to be sent to your 

teacher on a Friday by 3pm.  

To be submitted to your teacher before 3pm Friday 5th June 2020.  

 

Those of you who WILL be going into school from Tuesday 2nd June 

should make a start on task 1 for the 15 minutes you should be 

reading, and then complete task 2. Task 3 and the extension will be 

completed in school with your class teacher. If you are NOT going 

back into school, you should complete your Reading work as 

normal and email to your class teacher by 3pm Friday 5th June 2020.  

 

Task 1 Write a short summary of any reading you 
undertake on your weekly Reading Log. This is 
compulsory for everyone and should continue 
throughout the week.  
 

Task 2 Look at the answers to the comprehension 
you did before the half term. Correct your 
work.  

Task 3 Using the Telephone Box Reading Booklet, 
answer the questions in the Answer Booklet. 
 

Extension 3 Mark Question PDF 
 

 

  

 


